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CITY OF WINNIPEG CONSTRUCTION NOTICE 
TO: Residents & Businesses  
RE: 2023 Streets Maintenance Preservation Project:   

Eastbound Bishop Grandin Boulevard – Island Shore Boulevard to Lagimodiere  
Boulevard 

 
 

Please be advised the existing shoulder on eastbound Bishop Grandin Boulevard between Island Shore 
Boulevard and Lagimodiere Boulevard will be under construction this summer.  
 
Construction start: Summer 2023   
Duration:   10 weeks    

We will: 

• Reconstruct the base 

• Place asphalt pavement  

• Repair the adjacent curb  

Traffic impacts: 

• Traffic will at times be reduced to one lane 
o We will be working in stages to minimize disruptions 

• Access to side streets and private properties will be maintained 

• Pedestrian access will be maintained 

• Garbage and recycling pick-up will not be affected  

Please contact Justin Magne from WSP Canada Inc during regular business hours if you have:  

• Accessibility needs 

• Moving requirements 

• Planned special events 

• Any underground appurtenances, such as sprinkler systems, lighting cables, etc. within six metres (20 
feet) of the street curb line  

• Any other questions  

You will receive another letter approximately one week prior to construction. 

 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Justin Magne, P.Eng. 
WSP Canada Inc. 
(204) 259-5456  
justin.magne@wsp.com  
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Cc: Matt Allard, Councillor – St. Boniface Ward 
 R. Demianiw, CET – City of Winnipeg, Public Works Department 
 D. Mikulik – City of Winnipeg, Public Works Department, Customer Services Division 
 311 - City of Winnipeg  
 J. Dooley – City of Winnipeg, Director’s Office, Public Works Department 
 


